
De familie van Wyk waren onze gasten van 7-1 t/m 11-1-2021  

“Thank you sooo much for allowing us to stay in your place. We enjoyed every single 
moment. From the initial booking we received emails from you making sure you know 
exactly what to do and what to expect when arriving. Travel information, activities in 
and arround the area and even a seperate email for our son with Amazing info on 
what he can expect when staying in Mhofu. The Unit itself is equipped with everything 
you need and more to have a nice comfortable place to rest! It’s Clean and the small 
details to ensure one feels at home! You are is soo helpfull with questions and is more 
than willing to assist with booking of game drives exc. Also informed us daily of 
Wildlife spottings within the park. Definitly a Place where memories are worth making” 

 

 



 
 

 



 





 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 

 


